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 Captured Moments From This Past Week… 

Reaching New Heights of Service at the 
Sunday Parkways Event 

It was so much fun to watch the 
people enjoy their travels down the 
cordoned off streets between Gabriel Park 
and Spring Garden Park in the 
Multnomah Village area of Portland.  
While the day was cloudy, the rain held 
off, so it was near perfect weather for 
families to be out; and they were, 
numbering in the thousands!  Speaking of 
numbers, we had a record number of nine 
participants representing our Kiwanis 
Club, working as street monitors.  What a 
wonderful new service opportunity for our 
club! 
 

 
  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



 

• We made $330 at our first Sunday Parkways event, and everyone agrees that it 

was a good service project.  Afterwards, we received notification that our club 

provided the most people from a single group who helped on that day!  The 

next Sunday Parkways opportunity is on June 29th in Northeast Cully.  If you 

wish to participate, you will have to sign-up online, again.  You can do so at any 

time.  HERE is the link.  When you sign-up please remember to list yourself as 

part of the Kiwanis of Tigard group. 

• Our flower deliveries were also a resounding success, bringing smiles to the 

faces of the people we served that day… and bringing in a check to the club of 

well over $1000.    

• The Bylaws changes were voted in at our club meeting, held on Wednesday, 

May 21st.  Thank you to those who voted by email.  We needed a two-thirds 

vote; and we wouldn’t have had that without those ballots being cast! 

• Don’t forget the Board meeting being held at the Deibert home at 7:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 28th.  One item on the agenda will be financially assisting the 

Tualatin Kiwanis Club with their project to provide “Birthday Bags” for families 

who depend upon the Packed with Pride program to provide some of their 

food needs.  Birthday Bags include everything needed to make a birthday cake 

for a child.   

• The Key Club is holding their last meeting of the school year on Thursday, May 

29th during their Flex time.  They are doing their End-of-The-Year Awards and 

installation of officers as well.  On May 30th you can attend their school’s 

Spring Fest event and visit their ring-toss booth.  There is a flat entry fee of $25 

to get into the event.  It’s from 5-7:30 p.m.  There will be student-run booths, a 

petting zoo, inflatables, food trucks, and more!  The Key Club will receive a 

percentage of the profit from the entry fee. 

 

 

https://axiomeventproductions.regfox.com/2025spvolreg


 

• We have a nice group of around 10-12 people helping at the Food Bank on 

Saturday, May 31st.  That includes the Key Clubbers who will be showing up.  

Don’t forget to be there at 9:00 a.m.   Remember to wear warm clothes.  The 

address is 1870 NW 173rd Ave., Beaverton.  Robby has been hard at work and 

has already scheduled our next three times at the Beaverton Food Bank.  

Please put these dates in your calendar: Saturday, July 26; Saturday, August 23 

and Saturday, September 27.   

• Monday evening, June 2nd, is a busy one for us.  George, and whoever else 

wishes to be there, will be representing us at the Sherwood Senior Awards 

Night.  He will be presenting our scholarships to the deserving Key Clubbers.  

That event starts at 6:30 p.m. in the Sherwood High School Gym.   

• At the same time, we need members representing us at the Greater Portland 

Area Division Council Meeting.  You can attend in person or via Zoom.   Details 

will be emailed to you as we get closer to the date of the event. 

• June 4th is our first lunchtime meeting of the month, held at Murrayhill 

Taphouse at 11:45 a.m. 

• Also on June 4th, the Builders Club will hold their final activity of the year.  They 

are having a celebration picnic at Snyder Park in Sherwood at 4:00 p.m.  They’ll 

be playing Bingo, Connect Four and other park games, as well as eating pizza 

and other delicious goodies!  

• There are two activities happening on Friday, June 6th.  The first is an 

opportunity to visit Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp.   A crew of members will be 

leaving at 7:00 a.m. that morning to drive to the camp.  Once there, they will 

be given various tasks to do to prepare the facilities for the upcoming camp 

season.  Last year we painted benches and sawed up and stacked wood logs 

for their evening campfires.  The year before we bolted beds together for the 

camp staff to use.  It is always a very rewarding experience to do whatever 

they need; and to know that your help is appreciated.  They also feed the 

volunteers a great thank-you lunch!  Typically, it is a full day, with arrival home 



being around 5:00 p.m.  George is willing to drive one carload of members to 

the camp.  Please let him know if you are interested in being part of the group 

wishing to participate in this project. 

• Another opportunity being offered on Friday, June 6th is to be a chaperone for 

the Tigard High School All-Night Grad Party.  Help is needed with registration 

beginning at 8 p.m. and through the night until 4:00 a.m.  The location is yet 

undisclosed.  HERE is a link to their sign-up genius if you would like to check 

out the activities and volunteer for a shift.  (You don’t have to be there full-

time!)  One thing you must do, though… you must go through the Tigard 

Tualatin School District Background Check.  They typically take a couple of 

weeks to complete that, so if you want to help with this project, and you 

haven’t already done the background check, you should start the process right 

away.  HERE is the link to do their background check. 

• Below is another Membership Committee Report slide.  These are all ideas for 

projects and/or fundraisers we might wish to consider introducing in the 

Tigard community.  Which of these potential events appeals most to you?  We 

already tried the Super Bowl Squares and it was a successful fundraiser for us!   

 
 

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C4FA9A72FA6F94-tigard
https://www.ttsdschools.org/volunteering

